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Dobbs Ferry Waterfront     Halloween Hudson     October 2016 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Residents,  
 
We hope Everyone is doing well. I t sure is starting to feel like Fall. Here 
are just a few quick reminders on some seasonal events coming up in 



 

particular the Downtown Halloween Trick or Treat Walk on Monday, 
October 31 ... and a short message of support for a certain Village Clerk (ours). 
 
As the weekend approaches, we want to wish Everyone a Happy and Safe 
Halloween - take it slow  - and we hope we see many of you downtown on 
the 31st  looking spooky and enjoying the Trick or Treat Walk. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mayor Hartley Connett  

 

 
 

 

REMINDER - DON'T FORGET 
 

Annual Trick or Treat Halloween Walk 

 
October 31st 

Downtown Main and Cedar Street 
 

4PM - 6PM 

Main and Cedar Streets will be closed to vehicle traffic 
 



 

  

 

  

 

 

Some Spooky Fun and Funny Costumes from last year's Trick or Treat Halloween Walk.  

 

 

 
 



  

 
 

 
A shout-out for Our Village Clerk - Liz Dreaper 

 
In Dobbs Ferry we are blessed to have such dedicated and wonderful village 
staff who do jobs that help to make life better for residents. They all really care 
more then anyone can really appreciate ... and they are all great people. 
Village Clerk Liz Dreaper is one of them. 
 
Liz has recently been approached by the New York State Association of City 
and Village Clerks, (NYSACVC),  to be considered for a position on the 
Executive Committee.  
  
It is an honor just to be considered for a position on the Executive Committee; 
an opportunity only offered to truly outstanding people. In the past, Liz has 
served as 2nd Vice President, 1st Vice President and President of the 



 

Westchester County Municipal Clerks & Finance Officers Association. This would 
be a big step. 
  
Liz takes great pride in her job as Village Clerk and working to help residents in 
many positive ways. She loves serving the public, her Village, and her Country. 
 
We are supporting Liz and wishing her all the best as the nomination and 
decision process moves forward. No matter the outcome, we are incredibly 
proud of Liz and all she has accomplished. 
 
Liz - and all of the other great village staff - help to make Dobbs Ferry a Better 
Place.  

 

 
 

  

Don't Forget to Vote on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH  
 

Polls will be open in the Village from 6 AM - 9 PM 
  

A Special Note to those residents who vote at the Embassy Community Center: 



 

 
Those residents who would usually vote at the Embassy Community 
Center will vote this year at the Dobbs Ferry High School. 
 
School is out of session on election day so there should be plenty of parking 
available throughout the day and evening in the high school lots. The School 
District and the Dobbs Ferry Police Department have been in communication ... 
We don't expect any issues although police officers will be on hand to make 
sure everyone gets through safely and to help direct any traffic flows. 
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